
2020 National Interschool Chess Finals Contingency Plan

 The NZCF National Interschool Finals remain scheduled for 26th and 27th 
September in Mt Maunganui.

 The finals will proceed if New Zealand is at covid-19 level one or better.

 The deadline for absolute confirmation of participation and payment of 
the entry fee has been extended until 12th September – two weeks 
before the competition.

 If New Zealand is not at level one by 12th September the 2020 National 
Interschool Finals will be cancelled.

 If New Zealand moves to level two or higher between 12th September 
and the scheduled start of play on 26th September the Finals will be 
cancelled and full refunds of the entry fee given to qualifying schools.


